Twos Newsletter December 2014

Dear Parents
We hope that you had a great Thanksgiving break.
For the month of December we will be talking to the children about the birth of Jesus as well as
doing some fun Christmas projects. We will be painting candy canes, painting with pine branches,
using glue sticks to make a Christmas collage and making ornaments for our class Christmas tree.

We will use Christmas cookie cutters with play dough and in the sensory table we will have pine
branches with forest animals, water to wash dishes and tinsel, ribbons and bows. We will be singing
‘lingle Bells’ as well as learning some new flannel board songs and reading ‘How do dinosaurs say
Merry Christmas’ and some other favorite Christmas books.

Our class parties will be on Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18" December at 11am.

Our school Christmas program is on Thursday 18th at 6pm, everyone is welcome to this.

Please make sure your child’s outdoor coat is labeled with their name and please put mittens, hats
etc. into the coat sleeve. We will continue to go outside as much as possible.

We hope you all have a wonderful and blessed Christmas and New Year; we look forward to being
with the children again in 2015.

School resumes on Wednesday January 7th 2015.
God bless you and your family.
Merry Christmas
Martha Carroll, Maggie Killick and Nan Webber



